
YETI NEWS
CALENDAR

FRI 5/2 - One Yeti One Roar day
     Bring a breakfast potluck item!

WED 5/07 & THUR 5/08 - Yeti to
Shine Theatre Club presents
Mean Girls Jr at 5:30pm. 
   **Kids FREE & Adults $5**
FRI 5/9 - NO SCHOOL BVIS
FRI 5/9 Community Fair at JFK
SAT 5/10 - 8th Saturday School
SAT 5/10 - 25/26 Registration
Open House, 9:00-1:00pm
WED 5/14- Spring YetiFest 5pm
FRI 5/16 - Q4 Celebration!
SAT 5/17 - 8th Saturday School
THUR 5/22 - CSC Meeting 5pm
MON 5/25 - NO SCHOOL
WED 5/28 - 8th Continuation
Ceremony at JFK HS 6pm
FRI 5/30- last day for 6th/7th -
early release at 1pm

All of our current 6th & 7th graders have a guaranteed spot at
BV next year, however the DPS Online Registration must be
completed to confirm their seat for us to build a schedule!

DPS Online Registration Early Bird window opens on May 5th and closes
on May 23rd. Click HERE for guidance how to complete this process.

Join us on Saturday 5/10 from 9am-1pm if you need help navigating the
DPS parent portal to complete this mandatory registration!

LOOKING AHEAD TO THE 25-26 SCHOOL YEAR!

Hello parents of BVIS Yetis!

8th grade note: We are SO close to
continuation. I want to encourage you

to have conversations with your
students about grades, attendance, and

behavior. Every minute matters right
now at BVIS to include being on time to
school and being on time to classes. If

you have any questions about
continuation please reach out to me!

6th and 7th note: BVIS has had an
amazing year, and we are excited to
start thinking about next year. Being

"on track" matters in all grades, and we
look forward to even more celebrations

next year for kids who are passing
classes and are here at least 92% of the

time. Let's finish the year strong!

You got this, Yetis!
Love, Ms. Sutherland

FROM YOUR PRINCIPAL

Don’t forget to review page 2!

https://bearvalley.dpsk12.org/jfk-community-fair/
https://schoolchoice.dpsk12.org/o/schoolchoice/page/online-registration


We are so YETI excited to celebrate our 8th graders continuation into
High School.  As a reminder, students CANNOT participate in the
field trips and the Continuation Ceremony if they are OFF TRACK

with our expectations .  If you are unsure of your students current
status, please call 720-423-9600 or email us at bvoffice@dpsk12.org.

8TH GRADE CONTINUATION
YETI NEWS CONT...

We still have limited
quantities of yearbooks

available for sale.  Please
have your student bring $20

cash or check to the main
office to secure their copy.

We can also take credit card
over the phone or in-person. 

 720.423.9600

YEARBOOKS!

There are two remaining
Saturday Schools (5/10 &
5/17) that will be by invite

only based on the students
that need attenance points or

support with grades.

8TH GRADE SATURDAY SCHOOL TIMELINE
Friday 5/23 - Elitch Gardens

If your child does not have a Elitch Season Pass,
please send $25 cash/check (made payable to BVIS)
to buy their discounted day pass.  We can also take

credit cards in-person or over the phone.

Tuesday 5/27 - Skate City
BV will be paying for students admission/skate
rental.  They can bring money for the snack bar and
the arcade games.

Wednesday 5/28 - THE DAY!
Field Day Fun @ BVIS

9am – walk to JFK to practice ceremony
11am – 3:50pm**

Taco lunch (provided by BV) – students can
bring money to buy more from the truck!
Field Day fun including a inflatable obstacle
course and Tie Dying shirts

Continuation Ceremony @ JFK High School**
Doors will open at 5:15pm
Ceremony will begin at 6pm SHARP!
No tickets, but we are asking families to limit
attendance to 12 people per student.
Cupcakes in the main hallway after ceremony

** Please no helium balloons as they are a fire alarm hazard.

We are asking for donations to
help support all the costs

involved in celebrating these
deserving students. If you are

in a capacity to support,
please email

Mama Yeti to coordinate!

SUPPORT?
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